NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant to T.C.A. §6-51-108(b), the Gordonsville City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, April 14, 2025, at 6:00 p.m., at the Gordonsville Civic Center located at 63 E. Main Street, Gordonsville, TN 38563. The Public Hearing is regarding the proposed annexation and plan of service for 60.68 acres – TMPs 45.00 & SP1 & SP2, 45.02,45.03,45.04,45.05,18.00 & SP1. 

Copies of the annexation Plan of Service can be reviewed City Hall at 63 E. Main Street, Gordonsville, TN 3856 during all business hours. Property owners in the affected area, as well as interested citizens, are invited to attend and make comments regarding this report.

John Potts
Mayor
